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- Bob Sterne and I went up to the Cabin to close it for the winter.   

• We removed the batteries and bottled water.   

• There were no mice in the bucket trap and Bob put new water and 
antifreeze in the bucket.   

• There were no signs of pack rats in the Cabin, however, we did spot a 
hole in the side of the building leading to the cellar.  Bob found a scrap 
of wood and nailed it over the hole.   

• I resecured the metal screens on the outside of the windows as some of 
them were loose.   

• Bob put up some more orange tape and wood to mark where he wants 
the picnic table to be placed when Ernie gets it done.  The old tape he 
had put up was gone. 

• I clipped the old Princeton postcard donated by Roy Roberts, to the 
wire on the antique washboard inside the Cabin, that I use to display 
things.  Thank you, Roy for your donation!! 

• The front door is beginning to really stick.  Possibly the Cabin is 
settling.  It will need to be addressed next year.   

 
- Bob and I walked the old Granite Creek wagon road to where the water supply 

for the Cabin started (not hooked up anymore) and Bob took GPS coordinates.  
We now have GPS data for the wagon road from the clearcut “Y” where the 
sign is, all the way down to the end where it stops at a rockslide.   

 
- This year we have put out 600 maps in the mailbox at the Granite Creek Town 

Site. 
 

- Financial Report:  23 paid members.  Current operating balance:  $3,302.51 
(of which we owe $800 to Ernie Rice when he gets the picnic table 
completed).   


